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‘'Membership in Alpha Phi Delta is eternal and carries with it the obligation of 
permanent activity and support.”

The brothers of Alpha Phi Delta Fraternity at St. Francis College have strived 
for academic excellence and community awareness for the past forty years. In 
1961, Brother Camillus Casey, OSF dedicated his life to the development of our 
Italian Heritage until the day of his passing in June of 1981. On April 30th 2001, 
the Brothers of AFD and St. Francis College have dedicated one of the paintings 
above our school elevators in honor of his permanent activity and support.

Our Greek organization is a part of the National Inter-Fraternity Conference, 
which represents 60 college fraternities with over 5,500 chapters on nearly 650 
campuses throughout the United States. We promote and strengthen the impor­
tance and meaning of eternal brotherhood.

For the past three years we have dedicated our time in helping feed the homeless 
in a community shelter. For the past ten years we have helped the New York State 
Blood Center organize the blood drive twice a year. The brothers of the Beta 
Sigma Chapter appreciate the active support of the numerous donors involved in 
this important cause.
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For the past academic year the Botanical 
Society has taken part in a number of events 
which were geared towards the refurbishment 
of the greenhouse. The Botanical Society also 
raised funds towards charity and organized 
activities to enhance the academic growth of 
our members especially in the area of Science.

In Fall 2000 the Botanical Society held a 
miniature Christmas tree sale, the proceeds 
from which were used to purchase toys. The 
toys were then donated to St. Mary’s Hospital 
for children in Queens.

The Botanical Society also held a number 
of talks that were designed to keep us up to 
date on some of the most recent scientific 
findings. A symposium was held in which Dr. 
Burt Goldberg, chairman of the biology de­
partment, made a presentation on his most 
recently published paper. We also had a 
speaker from CCMP (Coalition 
Of Concerned Medical Profes­
sionals). The Botanical Society al­
so planned our first A lum ni 
Lunch in Fall 2000. Alumni, who 
are now respected professionals in 
the area of science, were invited to 
share with students, who are now 
aspiring to become scientists and 
doctors.

The Botanical Society also or­
ganized field trips to the Brooklyn 
Botanic Garden and Pfizer Manu­
facturing Company.

Christmas Tree Sale at SFC

Trip to Brooklyn Botanic Garden
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